
For more details and to book a space in your child’s 
class please contact the school on 01865 331239 

 

Charlton–on-Otmoor Primary School 
 

We would like to offer parents the opportunity to join in 
with lessons in their child’s class on Wednesday 5th 

February 1pm-2pm and 2pm-3pm. 
 
 

Tea and coffee available in the hall between 3:00 –3:15  


